
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
22nd November 2023 

Dear Parents and Performers, 
 
We have been invited to visit the students at St. Peter’s Primary School and complete a workshop on orchestral 
instruments for them.  
 
The students at St. Peter’s have been learning about a variety of instruments and have asked for the help of our 
Sixth Form Music students to give them an insight into how these instruments work. This will be a fantastic 
learning opportunity for Unit 1 as Kingsmead students will be explaining their instruments to beginners.  
 
We will complete this visit during lesson time on Tuesday, 28th November when students have a two-hour 
scheduled music lesson. We will meet in A2 at 8:30am and walk up to St. Peter’s to start the workshop at 
9:00am. We will then leave St. Peter’s at 10:00am to return to school for 10:30am.  
 
We hope you can join us for this workshop.  
 
Kind Regards,  
 
 
 
Miss Collins 
Subject lead of Music and Performing Arts  
 
 

Permission Slip – Workshop at St. Peter’s Primary School 
 

I give permission for my son/daughter to attend St. Peter’s Primary School on Tuesday, 28th November 
2023.  
 
Name ____________________________________________     Form ________________ 
 
        I am happy for photos to be used on school social media pages  
 
Please indicate any medical issues below 

____________________________________________________



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

____________________________________________________
_________________________________________________ 

 
Signed  __________________________________________________________________ parent/guardian 
 
Emergency contact number ________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
 
 
 


